From: Murphy, Barrett 
Sent: Tuesday, May 23, 2017 5:06 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: APWA

Hello Steve,

Please consider this a disclosure pursuant to 2-156-142(d)(12).

On Friday, May 19, 2017, I attended the APWA City Branch Banquet at Petterino’s where I was the guest speaker. 

 

I was  invited and attended because of my position as Commissioner of the Department of Water, I do not know what if anything was charged to the other guests, I received no honorarium.

The other attendees consisted of APWA members.  

Please let me know if you need any further information from me to fulfill our disclosure requirement.  

